
        

 
 

 The Social Studies Honor Society’s next meeting will be this Monday, December 12th, at 7:10AM in 
the library. Check TEAMS for updates from Ms. Blair.  

 
 Minty Messages and Jr. High T-shirts will be available in the cafeteria every day this week. See a 
Jr. High Student Council member for the appropriate order form. 

 
 Messi, Ronaldo, Mbappe! Now is all! Who will you draw? The Babylon Panthers eSports will be 
hosting a FIFA 23 World Cup tournament on Wednesday, 12/14 in the cafeteria after school. The 
tournament is capped at 32 entries, so scan a QR code on one of the posters to enter—slots are 
going fast! Teams will be drawn Tuesday afternoon. See you at kick-off! 

 
 BHS Theater presents our fall drama LA MANCHA!, opening TONIGHT at 7pm in Rowe Hall. 
Come see your fellow classmates tell the tale of Don Quixote, a man so wrapped up in his books that 
he believes he is a knight, causing chaos in his sleepy 17th century Spanish village. Tickets are $10 
for adults, $5 for students and seniors. Additional shows are at 7pm Saturday and 2pm Sunday. Hope 
to see you there! 

 
 Attention all 10th Grade Students:  Be sure to check your email for your Naviance meeting at the 
Guidance Office. All 10th grade students must attend their Naviance meeting.  

 
 Any 10th grade students who are interested in attending the Wilson Tech visitation on 12/13, please 
stop b the Counseling Center to inform your Guidance Counselor and pick up a permission slip.  

 
 
 

 


